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The Hume Region Palliative Care Consortium @ https://humepalliativecare.org.au are offering to subsidies to registered nurses and allied health professionals undertaking Post Graduate Study in specialist palliative care in 2024. 
The application form is available here: 2024 Post Graduate Subsidy Information – Hume Region Palliative Care Consortium (humepalliativecare.org.au)
Subsidy opportunity 
The Hume Palliative Care Consortium Post Graduate Subsidy applications are open to registered nurses and allied health professionals who have enrolled in post graduate study in palliative care in 2024. This might be a graduate certificate course; a graduate diploma course or a masters course.
A subsidy will only be approved once the student is enrolled, accepted in the course and paid the course/subject fee.
The subsidy is up to the value of $1,000 to contribute to the course/subject fee. 
Subsidy eligibility criteria

Hume Region Palliative Care Consortium course subsidies are available for registered nurses and allied health clinicians whose workplace is located in the Hume Region (Victoria) and are enrolled in a post graduate palliative care course OR the Transition to Specialty Palliative Care Practice course in 2024 (This includes the Albury Campus of Albury Wodonga Health and the Waranga Campus of GV Health).
The health service may be public, not for profit or in the private health sector based in the Hume Region.

Applicants must be employed in a clinical role relevant to the course. 
The applicant must be enrolled and accepted in to the post graduate course or the Transition to Specialty Palliative Care Practice course in 2024.
Making an Application

1. Provide evidence of enrolment into the post graduate course (OR apply for the Transition to Specialty Palliative Care Course here: https://app.box.com/s/b8jjpr1pu1hqhq2uhtwwzn0cyaiyah7t)

2. Click here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LRX7KL8 to complete a subsidy application form no later than 31st March 2024.
3. Sarah Finlayson (sarah.finlayson@gvhealth.org.au / 0417 780 684) will contact you advising of next steps. 

Each student can only apply for one subsidy from the Hume Palliative Care Consortium. 
Late applications will not be accepted.

Subsidy applications must be approved by a relevant Executive Manager if the student is undertaking the course during work hours and/or if the organisation is funding all or part of the course.
Subsidy funding is a one-off, therefore non-recurrent. 
Applicants are asked to declare if they are receiving funding or a subsidy from another source for this course. 

The Hume Region Palliative Care Consortium members will evaluate all applications based on the criteria above. 
Students provided with a subsidy from HPCC are expected to complete the course and all requirements in its entirety. In the event of non-completion, subsidy re-payment to HPCC is required.  

Outcomes

The applicant and their Manager where applicable will receive written notification of the subsidy application outcome. 
Key Dates
· Subsidy applications are now open. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LRX7KL8 

· Subsidy applications close: March 31st, 2024

Submission details
Please submit applications via email to Sarah Finlayson, Hume Region Palliative Care Consortia Manager at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LRX7KL8 
Further information 
Please direct enquiries to:

Sarah Finlayson
Hume Palliative Care Consortia Manager 

Email: sarah.finlayson@gvhealth.org.au
Phone: 0417 780 684.
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